
 

 

 
 
 

 

To:  Ald. James A. Bohl, Jr.  

From:  Tea Norfolk, Legislative Fiscal Analyst – Lead  

Date:  November 15, 2016 

Subject: Audit on Water Additives 

 
This memo is in response to your request to identify outside firms that conduct audits of 

public water systems. 

 

In 1994, Milwaukee Water Works had an independent audit conducted on its lead and 

copper corrosion control procedures. The report was prepared as a joint effort among 

Milwaukee Water Works, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources, Wauwatosa 

Water Utility, CH2M Hill, and the University of Illinois.  

 

Any engineering consulting firm that specializes in drinking water treatment could 

conduct an audit of a public water system. Following is a brief list of firms offering this 

service: 

 

CH2M Hill 

135 S. 84
th

 Street 

Suite 400 

Milwaukee, WI  53214 

 

AECOM 

1555 North River Center Drive 

Suite 214 

Milwaukee, WI  53212 

 

Black and Veatch 

225 E. Mason St. 

Suite 801 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 
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CDM Smith 

330 E. Kilbourn Ave. 

Suite 1219 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

HNTB 

11414 West Park Pl. 

Suite 300 

Milwaukee, WI  53224 

 

MWH, now part of Stantec 

789 North Water Street 

Suite 430 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Tetra Tech 

175 N. Corporate Dr. 

Suite 100 

Brookfield, WI  53045 

 

Kennedy / Jenks Consultants 

1515 East Woodfield Road 

Suite 360 

Schaumburg, IL  60173 

 

Cornwell Engineering 

712 Gum Rock Ct. 

Newport News, VA  23606 
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